
Marten River Volunteer Fire Department 

 

 

Fire Chief Paul Elliott 

 

 

Craig Davidson 

Treasure/Administrator 

Municipality of Temagami 

 

 

As of January 1, 2019 the following members have agreed to stand as officers for the Marten River Fire 

Department: 

Fire Chief Paul Elliott 

Deputy Chief Anne Siegner 

Captain Mary Jane Elliott 

Captain Charles McDougal 

Captain David Smetana 

Captain Rachel Cantin 

 

Please have the office adjust payroll honorariums accordingly. 

 

Thank you 

Paul Elliott 


